
ConnectEd Leadership Conference 19-20   
Rockwood Elementary 

 
Coming into the 4th year of our ConnectEd Apple Grant. We have been invited to the ConnectEd 
Leadership conference that will take place in Phoenix Arizona from November 7, 2019 to November 10, 
2019.  This is an annual conference in which give an opportunity for our staff to get continued training.  
The theme of this year’s conference is Coding and the Community. ConnectED is asking that we send 
two teachers and an administrator/administrator designee. This is continuing education on new apps 
that can be used with the IPad in the classroom. 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
 

• Funding   - Title I 
• Conference Fee  - Free 
• Lodging   - Free 
• Meals   - Provided during conference 
• Per diem  - Approximately $210.00 for meals to and from conference 
• Transportaion  -  Mileage Reimbursement to District if District Vehicle is used. 
• Substitute Teachers -  $520.00 – Title 1 

 
Teachers Participating:  
 

• Ivan Alvarado   
• Antonio Robles 
• Edgar Naranjo-Ruiz (Alternate) 
• Maria Gomez (Alternate) 

 
Administrator: 
 

• Jaime A. Santos - Rockwood Principal 
 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


